
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING AND DINNER 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8TH 2016 

AUCHENDARROCH HOUSE & TAVERN MT BARKER 

SHOW YOUR SUPPORT FOR THE AHMCC 

 

The Adelaide Hills Masters Cycling Club will be holding its Annual General Meeting for 2016 on 

November 8th, at 7.30 pm to be held at Auchendarroch House & Tavern Mount Barker.  This will be 

preceded by a dinner from 6.30 pm, providing the opportunity for members to catch up in a 

comfortable and relaxed atmosphere.  No lycra allowed. 

In keeping with Section 32 of the Club’s Constitution, all committee positions become vacant.  

These vacancies can be filled in a number of ways.  Firstly, current committee members are eligible 

for re-election without nomination.  Secondly, a member may in writing or verbally nominate 

another member to be followed by that member’s written or verbal acceptance of the nomination.  

Verbal nominations can occur at the AGM while written nominations need to be signed by both the 

nominator and the nominee and forwarded to the Secretary by no later than November 4th.  

THE AGM IS IMPORTANT: 

 For the formation of the Committee, without which we have no club  

 For the resolution of other business  

 This is your chance to have your say in the future direction of the AHMCC 

For catering purposes, if you wish to join us for the dinner, please notify either Sarah Rawlinson or 

John Antonio by Friday, November 4th. 

We hope to see you there. 

AHMCC Committee. 


